
Thanks to all that came out to the Catfish 
Fry on May 14th.  It was a treat to have the 
Plano Fire Department there.  The evening 
was a great success.  We want to thank all 
that helped volunteer their time and donat-
ed food.  A special thanks to Mark and 
Cathy Powell who were our main cooks and 
hosts. 


